
   

9/11 Families for a Secure America 
The families of the victims of America's open borders 

www.911fsafoundation.org 

PRESS RELEASE 

August 9, 2010 

For immediate release 

Contact:  

Bruce DeCell  917 885 4390 

Ed Kowalski  914 255 0716 

 

 

9/11 Families for a Secure America (9/11FSA) today applauded the decision by Immigration and 

Customs Enforcement (ICE) to release the names of all convicted criminal illegal aliens 

apprehended in Prince William County, Va. 

 

9/11 FSA Vice-President Bruce DeCell notes that ICE's decision came only because of  

persistent demands by Corey Stewart, Chairman of the County Commission. Mr. Stewart has 

brought tremendous reductions in violent crimes in his county by turning over to ICE illegals 

arrested by police under his jurisdiction and has proven that enforcement of immigration law 

saves American lives.  That's why he has demanded that ICE turn over this information." 

 

9/11 FSA Board member Ed Kowalski, himself the uncle of rape/murder victim, 17 year old 

Elizabeth Butler commented: "It's a good start for ICE to disclose the criminal illegals in Prince 

William County, but there are 3,139 other counties in the U.S.   Why are many the supervisors, 

mayors and managers of those counties not demanding the same information?  Don't  the people 

of those counties have a right to the same protection? 

  

DeCell added: "There is no excuse for ICE releasing a single illegal alien convicted of a crime 

back into the U.S.  Of course, every illegal should be deported, but for the federal government to 

release illegal alien convicts is a major scandal."  

 

 

 

9/11 FSA is the primary voice in the United States for victims of violent crimes committed by 

illegal aliens. 
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